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Welcome 
 

In light of the COVID pandemic, we ask you 
to observe a few precautions for your own 

safety and that of others: 
 

• do not enter if you have COVID symptoms or 
are self isolating 

• use the QR code or complete contact details 
• Sanitise your hands on entry and exit 
 

Social distancing and face coverings 
 

There is no need to wear a face covering in the building if 
you or your group are alone. If others are present, please 
observe social distancing and/ or wear a face covering for 
their protection. 
 
During services, we are retaining social distancing, with 
alternate pews out of use. Face coverings need only be 
worn when singing. Any other instructions will be 
announced.  


